
 
 
 
 
 

 
Winter season management coming to Boggs Mountain State Forest 

 
COBB, Calif. – The CAL FIRE Sonoma-Lake-Napa Unit announced Wednesday that the Boggs Mountain 
Demonstration State Forest will begin the annual process of winter season management effective Nov. 1. 
 
The forest will remain open for day use only from sunrise to sunset beginning on Nov. 1. Forest roads are subject 
to temporary closures pending wet weather conditions. Off Highway Vehicles (OHV) and off-roading is strictly 
prohibited.  
 
Forest staff will be committed to unit tasks in the winter months, including prescribed burning on the forest. Do 
not approach fires while burning operations are being conducted and avoid the area if sensitive to smoke.  
 
CAL FIRE encourages forest visitors to plan ahead before arriving, avoid recreating during inclement weather and 
respect signage in place for public safety. Call the Boggs Mountain Demonstration State Forest office at 707-928-
4378 for more information or visit us online at https://www.fire.ca.gov/what-we-do/natural-resource-
management/demonstration-state-forests. 
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